From: "Hal Anderson" §
Subject: Mill Creek Varrance @ P&
Date: June 10, 2016 at 9:50:10 AM CDT
To: <Blancettskip@yahoo.com>

Hello Skip,

This is an email from my engineer to Chrissy Lee submitting our variance
request. It was sent May 23, two weeks before the P&Z meeting on June
7. At that P&Z meeting Jim Reed expressed some dismay at having received
information on this request the night of June 5. He stated that since he
worked during the day, he really hadn't had time to review the information
and understand it. Kim replied that she was sorry, it was a last minute
submission and that was as soon as she could get it to him. Larry Wolfe
made a motion to approve this variance (the portion pertaining to a
requirement for widening Blackberry) but it died for a lack of a second. |
feel it was very poorly presented to the P&Z Board so that they didn't really
understand what was being required of us, thus didn't take action on the
variance request. ['m going to ask Chrissy to make it more clear for the BOA
next week.

Thanks,

Hal

Hai Anderson

________ igi -------- Subject: Mill Creek Phase VIII
sl Date: Mon, May 23, 2016 4. 39

To: "Chrlssy ee” <ciee@saladotx.gov> Cc: & s
kfoutz@saladotx.gov

Chrissy,



Attached please find a copy of the variance request and a copy of the
plat. Please let me know what else you need to put the variance
request on the agenda.

Thank You, Jennifer Ryken, P.E., C.F.M. Project Engineer Ext.
209 TURLEY ASSOCIATES, INC. 301 North 3rd Street Temple, TX
76501 254.773.2400 254.773.3998 fax Important: This message
and any attached documents accompanying this transmission may
contain privileged and/or confidential information and is intended
solely for the addresses(s) named above or one who is authorized to
receive for the addressee(s). If you are not the intended recipient of
this transmission, you are hereby notified that the copying, use, or
distribution of any information of materials transmitted herewith is
strictly prohibited. If you have received this message in error, please
delete it and any attached documents from your system immediately
and notify our office at once by replying to the email or calling our
office at the number listed above. Thank you for your cooperation.





